
From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 10:31 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: Heli

Jeffrey

Between thunderstorms today,. I was Able to get 3 test flights in,. Ride fee=s very good,. But the computer blade track box indicates we can get a bette= ride,. I figure couple more flights tomorrow and I should be done, and ret=rn to service, tomorrow afternoon.

May be best for me to wait until sub-Tropical depression 92L moves away from=Nassau and south Fla,. Maybe depart Sunday to STT,.

Once I get past Bahamas, (approx 300 miles) satellite looks pretty good to S=. Thomas.

I'll keep watching the weather,,

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN"

"http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>

<integer>33982</integer>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1503527470</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195969</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>2</integer>

</array>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>742566</string>

</dict>

</plist>